
Term 5 newsletter

EID family event

It was wonderful to celebrate Eid with so many of 
our families. The food was fabulous! 

Mini Police

Year 5 children have entered the Mini 

Police project led by Nick our PCSO. They 
will learn lots about being a policeperson, 

the law and staying safe.

Year 4 are archaeologists!!

They discovered parts of artefacts in the 
sand and used their inference skills to work 
out what they are and who may have used 
them. They worked out they are items from 

the Maya civilisation.

Term 5 was another busy and exciting term.

Y6 smashed their SATS!

We are so proud of all our Year 6 citizens. 
They have worked so hard this year to 

prepare for their SATs and approached them 
with maturity.

You are all amazing!

Swimming
Our Year 3 and Year 4 children have 
enjoyed their weekly swimming lessons. 
Swimming is a skill that could one day 
save their life.



Coming next term!

• Whole school trip to the beach.

• Year 6 have a  range of trips and activities.

• Year 5 have their Bristol l ink trip

• Class photos.

• Al l  classes will do to J3.

• A school picnic family event.

………and lots more learning and fun!

Visit to City Academy

Year 4 were lucky enough to visit 
City Academy to watch an 

amazing performance of the 
Lion King.

We are artists

Year 6 took their art learning 
outside. Their sketches were 

incredible!

WANTED!

Year 3 designed wanted posters for Guy Fawkes. The 
posted them all around the school so we could all help 

find him!

Year 2 took their 
reading into the 

woods.

Year 1 took some of their learning outside this term.

We love reading at Evergreen!

Year R visited J3 library to 

enjoy stories and the pleasure 
of choosing a book to bring 
back to school with them.
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